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At the March 99 meeting of S2 it was agreed to move Super & Turbo charger in 23.20 into the UMTS concepts section.

N2 have asked S2 if they should study the Super & Turbo charger concepts in LS (Tdoc S2-99179). In view of Super & Turbo charger being placed in the UMTS concepts section of 23.20 it is proposed S2 liaises to N2 asking them to complete a feasibility study on Super & Turbo charger in order that S2 can decide how to proceed with the work on these topics.















































